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Member of 

Editorial 
 

WOW!!!  Did you see “The Phantom of the Opera”???  If not, you missed one of the most 
memorable productions in AMT’s history.  Check out the feedback received on this production 
further on in this newsletter. 
 

In an endeavour to be “clean and green” and to help save the trees, we have decided that from 
the next newsletter we will e-mail this out to as many of our members as we have e-mail 
addresses for.  It would be appreciated, therefore, if you could please update/advise your e-mail 
addresses to admin@abbeymusicaltheatre.co.nz 
 

Our end of year production was to be “Radio Live”.  This has, however, now been changed to 
“Totally 80’s” but is the same concept as its predecessor.  Check out details of this production 
further on. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Don’t Forget – in 2015 ... 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

9-25 April 2015 
@ The Auditorium 

7-22 August 2015 
@ The Regent on Broadway 

19 November – 5 December 2015 
@ The Auditorium 

 

www.abbeymusicaltheatre.co.nz 



 

 
 

“Totally 80’s” is written and compiled by Ian Harman and Pete Warren and inspired by “Radio Live”,  
written and compiled by Craig Maxwell and Matthew Pedersen.  

 
 
 

“Totally 80’s” Cast 
 
Amy Burlace, Ashleigh Blummont, Candace McGrath, Danica Manson, Erica Ward, Georgia Randle, 
Kate Petherick, Khaela Robinson, Michelle Thompson, Rochelle MacBeth, Victoria Owen, Adam 
Jenkins, Iraia Ponga, Jayden Colban, Karl Stewart, Michael Doody, Nikora Lewis, Norton McCormack 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

“The Phantom of the Opera” 
 

Thank you so very much to everyone involved with this production.  There has only been positive 
feedback from audiences, some of which follows; 
 

 Huge kudos to all the cast and everyone involved.  I have been lucky enough to see it in Sydney 
and Melbourne and think your production rates as highly as them. 

 Just arrived home after seeing “The Phantom of the Opera” opening and had to say how much we 
enjoyed the show.  It was SPECTACULAR – THE BEST performance we have EVER seen in 
Palmerston North. 

 I have just witnessed real magic.  “The Phantom of the Opera” is absolutely amazing.  You must 
go if you haven’t already. 

 Superlatives don’t quite do justice to the musical theatre experience that is AMT’s “The Phantom 
of the Opera”.  Thanks to such a talented company who worked so hard to stage this.  This was 
international standard and I rank it with “The Lion King” in London as my all time best. 

 It’s Saturday morning and I am still on a high after our night with The Phantom.  The Phantom, 
Christine and Raoul were outstanding and can stand head and shoulders alongside the likes of 
Michael Crawford and Sarah Brightman. 

 

 

 


